
 

19 March 2021 

 

Statement on fraudulent website 

 

Bank of China (Hong Kong) Limited (“BOCHK”) would like to alert its customers and the 

general public to the following fraudulent website.  

 

http: // www.bankofchina100.com 

 

The website claims itself “BOCHK Overseas Consulting”providing a series of services, such 

as bank account opening and company registration in Hong Kong and Singapore, auditing, 

overseas trademark registration and immigration, etc. 

 

BOCHK hereby declares and clarifies that it has no connection with the aforesaid fraudulent 

website nor “BOCHK Overseas Consulting”. BOCHK has reported this to the Hong Kong 

Monetary Authority and the Hong Kong Police Force. Customers who suspect that they may 

have become victims of any fraudulent acts should immediately contact BOCHK at its 

customer hotline (852) 3988 2388 (press 3, # and 2 after language selection) and report the 

case to the Hong Kong Police Force. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Below are the screenshots of the fraudulent website (Chinese only):  
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